Short Coursein
Computer Planning
Techniques -

FAIRBANKS — A short
course in ‘“‘Computer Plotting
Techniques™ is being offered to
the public by the University
of Alaska’s Office of Short
Courses as a nonacademic credit
course.

It will meet from 7 to 9 p.m.
Thursdays, from Feb. 8 to
March 8. Prerequisite for the
course is beginning Fortran.

Interested persons may reg-
ister in Room 105, Eielson
Building on the University of
Alaska campus. Further inform-
ation may be obtained by calling
479-7221.



